

Curriculum Vitae

# Prof. Shadi Hamouri, MD MRCSI, FICS, FCCP, FEBTS, FACS

Vice President for Health Sciences Faculties Affairs Dean of the Faculty of Medicine Al-Balqa Applied University

# **Contents:**

Biography:3
Personal Profile:4
Education: 5
Professional Experience:6
Academic Posts:6
Administrative posts:6
Post-graduate Training:
Clinical Thoracic Surgery Experience:11
Teaching Experience:11
Academic Workshops:12
Quality Assurance and Accreditation Experience:13
Lisensure and Certification:16
Medical Courses & Clinical and Academic International Workshops and Exams: 18
Workshops Supervision:20
Professional Memberships:21
Committees:
International Committees:22
National Committees:22
Jordan University of Science and Technology (JUST) Committees:23
Al-Balqa Applied University (BAU) Committees:23
Faculty of Medicine at Al-Balqa Applied University (BAU) Committees:23
Faculty of Medicine at Jordan University of Science and Technology (FMJUST)  Committees:
King Abdullah University Hospital (KAUH) Committees:24
Department of General Surgery and Urology Committees:24
International Research Groups:25
MSc Thesis Supervision:25
Research Awards:
Research Grants:
Publications:
Book Chapters:
Journals Reviewing Activity:33
Conferences Abstracts, Posters, Oral Presentations and Discussants:34

Conferences:	37
Invited Talks:	40
Conferences Organizing and Scientific Committees:	41
Languages:	42

### Biography:

Dr. Shadi Hamouri is a Professor of Thoracic Surgery at the Faculty of Medicine/ Jordan University of Science and Technology (FMJUST). Currently, he has been working as Vice President for Health Sciences Faculties Affairs at Al-Balqa Applied University (BAU)/Jordan since September 2024, alongside his role as a Dean of the Faculty of Medicine at (BAU) (Secondment) since September 2022. He also serves as a Senior Consultant of Thoracic Surgery at King Abdullah University Hospital and Al-Salt Governmental New Hospital. His journey began with an MBBS degree from FMJUST in 1998, followed by general surgery training at FMJUST and the American University of Beirut (AUB)/Lebanon. He then embarked on a unique path, pursuing General Thoracic Surgery Training at the University of Göttingen Teaching Hospital/ "East Bremen Hospital" and the University of Duisburg-Essen Teaching Hospital/ "Protestant Hospital in Herne," Germany.

Dr. Hamouri's clinical practice is a testament to his expertise and dedication. After completing his thoracic surgery training, he joined the Faculty of Medicine at JUST in 2009 and has been practicing in the Department of Surgery since then. His work extends beyond the university, as he has also served as a Part-time Assistant Professor at Hashemite University (2010-2017) and a Part-time Associate Professor at the University of Jordan (2018-2019). Dr. Hamouri has contributed to more than sixty publications in which he has primarily authored or has co-authorships in internationally prestigious journals and cardiothoracic surgery book chapters. He is an active member of many national, regional, and international boards of directors, advisory boards, groups, bodies, and societies. His clinical practice focuses on treating benign and malignant thoracic surgical disorders using minimally invasive surgical techniques, a testament to his innovative approach and dedication to patient care.

Dr. Hamouri's commitment to medical education is a testament to his passion and dedication. His career includes various academic and administrative university posts, such as the Faculty of Medicine Dean's Assistant (2014-2016), Chairman of the General Surgery Department (2016-2018), and Vice Dean for Clinical Affairs at the Faculty of Medicine (2018-2020), Vice Dean of the Faculty of Graduate Studies (2020-2022) at Jordan University of Science and Technology (JUST). His passion for medical education is evident in his work on undergraduate "MD degree curriculum" development and assessment using objective structured clinical examinations (OSCE) and competency-based assessment. He also brings his experience in quality assurance and accreditation of quality assurance agencies and medical schools to his current roles as an international assessor at the World Federation for Medical Education (WFME) and an external reviewer for the Commission for Academic Accreditation (CAA) in the United Arab Emirates and the National Center for Educational Quality Enhancement (NCEQE) in the Republic of Georgia.

### Personal Profile:

Name: Shadi Mohammad Hassan Hamouri

Place of birth: Irbid- Jordan
Date of birth: 29/11/1974
Nationality: Jordanian

Married and have three children.

Mailing address: Private:

P.O. box: 3452 Irbid 21110 Jordan

Work (1):

**Faculty of Medicine** 

**Al-Balqa Applied University** 

Al-Salt 19117 Jordan

Work (2):

**Faculty of Medicine** 

Jordan University of Science and Technology

P. O. Box: 3030 Irbid 22110 Jordan

Telephone: Work: + (962) 5 3491111 Ext: 2753

Mobile: + (962) 79 6266693

Websites:

https://www.just.edu.jo/eportfolio/Pages/Default.aspx?email=smha

<u>mouri</u>

https://www.bau.edu.jo/@smhamouri

E-Mail: <a href="mailto:smhamouri@bau.edu.jo">smhamouri@bau.edu.jo</a>

smhamouri@just.edu.jo hammourishadi@yahoo.com

# Education:

1992	General Secondary Education Certificate (Scientific Stream)	Irbid Secondary School for Males Ministry of Education/Jordan
1992-1998	M.B, B.S Integrated Pre-medical and Medical Program	Jordan University of Science and Technology/ Jordan
1999-2004	High Specialization Degree in General Surgery	<ul> <li>Jordan University of Science and Technology/ Jordan</li> <li>American University of Beirut/ Lebanon</li> </ul>
2006-2009	Thoracic Surgery Training	<ul> <li>University of Göttingen Teaching Hospital/ Klinikum Bremen- Ost/Bremen, Germany.</li> </ul>
		<ul> <li>University of Duisburg-Essen Teaching Hospital. Evangelisches Krankenhaus Herne /Herne, Germany.</li> </ul>

# Professional Experience:

#### Academic Posts:

#### **Current Posts:**

(Since 09.2022): Professor

Faculty of Medicine at Al-Balqa Applied University (BAU)

Senior Consultant of Thoracic Surgery
Al-Salt Governmental New Hospital
Al-Salt, Jordan (Full time) and

King Abdullah University Hospital (K.A.U.H.)

Irbid, Jordan (Part-time)

#### **Previous Posts:**

(04.2018-09.2022): Associate Professor

Faculty of Medicine

Jordan University of Science and Technology (JUST)

Senior Consultant of Thoracic Surgery King Abdullah University Hospital (K.A.U.H.)

Irbid, Jordan

(01.2018-03.2019): Adjunct Faculty (Associate Professor)

Consultant of Thoracic Surgeon

School of Medicine University of Jordan Jordan University Hospital

Amman, Jordan

(08.2009-04.2018): Assistant Professor

Faculty of Medicine

Jordan University of Science and Technology (JUST)

Consultant of Thoracic Surgery

King Abdullah University Hospital (K.A.U.H.)

Irbid, Jordan

(08.2009-12.2017): Adjunct Faculty (Assistant Professor)

Faculty of Medicine
The Hashemite University

Prince Hamzah Teaching Hospital

Zarga, Jordan

(01.2012-12.2014) Part-time Consultant of Thoracic Surgery

Al-Ramtha Government Hospital

Ministry of Health Al-Ramtha Jordan

#### Administrative posts:

#### **Current Posts:**

(Since 09. 2024) Vice President for Health Sciences Faculties Affairs

Al-Balqa Applied University (BAU) "Secondment"

Al-Salt

**Jordan** 

(Since 09. 2022) Dean

Faculty of Medicine "Secondment" Al-Balqa Applied University (BAU)

Al-Salt Jordan

(Since 12.2021) International Assessor of Medical Education

World Federation of Medical Education (W.F.M.E.)

World Health Organization (WHO)

Professor Shadi Hamouri - The World Federation for Medical

Education (wfme.org)

(Since 01.2025) Member of the Board of Directors of the Jordan Medical Council

Amman-Jordan

(Since 08.2023) Member of the Board of Directors of the Academy of Life

Sciences

Washington, DC

United States of America (USA)

(Since 06.2023) Member of the Advisory Board of Ras Al Khaimah College of

Medical Sciences (RAKCOMS)

RAK Medical & Health Sciences University

Ras Al Khaimah

United Arab Emirates (UAE)

(Since 11.2022) Member of the Expert Board of The National Assessment

Centre of Medical Competencies (NACMC)

Karbala Iraq

(Since 08.2024) Member of the Board of Directors of Prince Hamzeh Hospital

Ministry of Health

Amman Jordan

(Since 01.2023) Member of the Board of Directors of the Arab Society of

Thoracic Surgery
Arab Medical Union

Egypt

(Since 02.2023) Vice Chairman of the Jordan Society of Thoracic Surgeons

Jordanian Medical Association

Amman Jordan

**Previous Posts:** 

(09.2020-09.2022) Vice Dean

Faculty of Graduate Studies

Jordan University of Science and Technology (JUST)

Irbid, Jordan

Acting Dean of the Faculty of Graduate Studies (10.2021-10.2021) Faculty of Medicine Jordan University of Science and Technology (JUST) Irbid, Jordan (04.2019-04.2019) Acting Dean of The Faculty of Medicine Faculty of Medicine Jordan University of Science and Technology (JUST) Irbid, Jordan Acting Dean of The Faculty of Medicine (06.2019-06.2019) Faculty of Medicine Jordan University of Science and Technology (JUST) Irbid, Jordan (09.2018-08.2020) Vice Dean for Clinical Affairs Faculty of Medicine Jordan University of Science and Technology (JUST) Irbid, Jordan Deputy Clinical Medical Officer (C.M.O.) (07.2018-11.2018) King Abdullah University Hospital (K.A.U.H.) Irbid, Jordan (09.2016-08.2018) Chairman, General Surgery and Urology Department Faculty of Medicine Jordan University of Science and Technology (JUST) King Abdullah University Hospital (K.A.U.H.) Irbid, Jordan (09.2016-08.2018) Program Director of General Surgery Postgraduate Residency Training Program General Surgery and Urology Department Faculty of Medicine King Abdullah University Hospital (K.A.U.H.) Jordan University of Science and Technology (JUST) Irbid, Jordan (09.2014-08.2016) Assistant Dean for Assessment and Clinical Exams Affairs Faculty of Medicine Jordan University of Science and Technology (JUST) Irbid, Jordan (09.2012-08.2014) Chairman, Accidents and Emergency Department Faculty of Medicine King Abdullah University Hospital (K.A.U.H.) Jordan University of Science and Technology (JUST) Irbid, Jordan

#### (01.2010-08.2020) Supervisor of the Clinical Skills Simulation Laboratory

Faculty of Medicine/Jordan University of Science and Technology

(JUST) Irbid, Jordan

(09.2010-08.2016) Coordinator of the 6<sup>th</sup>-year medical students' surgery course

Faculty of Medicine/Jordan University of Science and Technology

(JUST) Irbid, Jordan

(09.2009-08.2010) Coordinator of the 4<sup>th</sup> year medical students' surgery course

Faculty of Medicine/Jordan University of Science and Technology

(JUST) Irbid, Jordan

(09. 2021-02.2023) Chairman of the Scientific Committee of the Thoracic Surgery

**Board Exam** 

Jordan Medical Council Amman, Jordan

(02. 2023- 12.2024) Board Examiner and Vice Chairman of the Scientific Committee

of the Thoracic Surgery Board Exam

Jordan Medical Council Amman, Jordan

(08.2017-08.2021) Board Examiner and Vice-Chair of the Scientific Committee of

the Thoracic Surgery Board Exam

Jordan Medical Council Amman, Jordan

(01.2014-02.2017) Board Examiner and Vice-Chair of the Scientific Committee of

the Accidents and Emergency Medicine Board Exam

Jordan Medical Council Amman, Jordan

# Post-graduate Training:

(05.2008-08.2009) Fellow of Thoracic Surgery

Evangelisches Krankenhaus Herne "Protestant Hospital in Herne"

University of Duisburg-Essen Teaching Hospital

Herne, Germany

Supervisor: Prof. Dr. med. Erich Hecker

(03.2006-04.2008) Fellow of Thoracic Surgery

> Klinikum Bremen-Ost "East Bremen Hospital" University of Göttingen Teaching Hospital

Bremen, Germany

Supervisor: Prof. Dr. med. Erich Hecker (07.2004-01.2006)

Fellow of General and Minimal Invasive Surgery

Faculty of Medicine

Jordan University of Science and Technology

King Abdullah University Hospital

Irbid, Jordan

(07.2003-06.2004) Chief Resident, Fifth-year resident (PGY VI)

King Abdullah University Hospital

Faculty of Medicine

Jordan University of Science and Technology

Irbid, Jordan

(09.2002-06.2003) Fourth-year resident (P.G.Y. V)

General and Plastic Surgery at American University of Beirut

Medical Center (A.U.B.M.C.) American University of Beirut

Beirut, Lebanon

(07.1999-08.2002) Resident, (PGY II-IV)

**General Surgery** 

Princess Basma Teaching Hospital

Faculty of Medicine

Jordan University of Science and Technology

Irbid, Jordan

Intern, (PGY I) (1998-1999)

Internship

Faculty of Medicine Affiliated Hospitals

Faculty of Medicine

Jordan University of Science and Technology

Irbid, Jordan

## Clinical Thoracic Surgery Experience:

I was privileged to have my General Thoracic Surgery Training at the University of Goettingen East Bremen Teaching Hospital "Klinikum Bremen-Ost" and the University of Duisburg-Essen Teaching Hospital. The latter is considered the *first* center of excellence for Thoracic Surgery in Germany, "*Thoraxzentrum Ruhrgebiet*," mentored by Prof. Erich Hecker. After completing thoracic surgery training, I joined the Faculty of Medicine at JUST in 2009, and since then, I have been practicing in the Department of Surgery and Urology. In 2022, I moved to Al-Balqa Applied University as a Dean of the Faculty of Medicine (Secondment). My practice focuses on adult as well as pediatric thoracic surgical conditions. It includes but is not limited to surgical treatment of thoracic malignancies, including esophageal malignancies, structural lung disorders, thoracic surgical infections, benign esophageal disorders, and surgical chest infections. Most of the procedures are performed using minimally invasive "Key-Hole Surgery" techniques.

## Teaching Experience:

As soon as I joined the Faculty of Medicine, I participated in undergraduate and postgraduate teaching and training activities. I was honored to be the General Surgery Course coordinator for fourth-year medical students for one year and then for sixth-year students for six years. After that, I was assigned as a program director for the General Surgery Residency Training Program.

#### The undergraduate teaching experience includes:

- 1. Conducting lectures and moderating seminars
- Supervising Morning Reports, Grand Rounds, Mortality and Morbidity meetings, Journal Clubs
- 3. Clinical bedside teaching
- 4. Small groups discussions in the outpatient clinics
- Clinical teaching using simulation in the clinical simulation laboratory using high-fidelity simulators.
- 6. Organizing and arranging clinical exams for medical students in the periods mentioned above.
- Organizing and coordinating all Objective Clinical Skills Examination O.S.C.E. during the periods mentioned earlier.
- 8. Online Distance Learning during the COVID-19 pandemic
- 9. Virtual Clinical Teaching during the COVID-19 pandemic
- **10.** Organizing Distance Online Assessment and Examination for all clinical years in the academic year 2019/2020.
- **11.** Course coordinator of the Medical Communications Skills (Med 301) in the academic year 2020/2021

#### The postgraduate teaching experience includes:

- 1. Conducting lectures and moderating seminars
- 2. Supervising Morning Reports, Grand Rounds, Mortality and Morbidity meetings, Journal Clubs
- 3. Clinical bedside teaching
- **4.** Supervising research projects of the general surgery residents
- 5. Training and supervising the residents in the surgical operating room
- Organizing and coordinating all Objective Clinical Skills Examination O.S.C.E. during 2012-2018.

My participation in the following academic workshops, conducted by the Academic Development and Quality Assurance Center of Jordan University of Science and Technology as well as the Quality Assurance Center at Al-Balga Applied University, strengthened the above skills and experiences.

# Academic Workshops:

- 1. Teaching and assessment of communication skills
- 2. Scientific analysis using "Statistical Package for Social Sciences SPSS"
- 3. Testing and Evaluation
- **4.** Training on a human patient simulator
- 5. Introduction to Improve Quality of Education
- 6. MD Program Curriculum Mapping
- 7. Scientific analysis using "Statistical Package for Social Sciences SPSS"
- 8. Quality of Online Courses- Applying the Quality Matters Rubric
- 9. Skills of Distance Learning
- 10. New Academic Leaders: Strategies for Success
- 11. How to design your online course
- 12. An introduction to peer review
- 13. Induction course: "Academic Facilities" at Al-Balqa Applied University
- **14.** OSCE Station Construction and Digital OSCE Management System "Training Assessment in the Digital Age: Navigating New Frontiers"

# **Quality Assurance and Accreditation Experience:**

- Team Leader of the External Reviewers Team (ERT) of the Commission for Academic Accreditation for Renewal of Program Accreditation of the MD-program at Gulf Medical University (GMU), Commission for Academic Accreditation of Higher Education (CAA), Ministry of Higher Education and Scientific Research, Ajman, United Arab Emirates, 08-12 February 2025.
- Team Leader of the External Reviewers Team (ERT) of the Commission for Academic Accreditation for Renewal of Program Accreditation of the MD-program at United Arab Emirates University (UAEU), Commission for Academic Accreditation of Higher Education (CAA), Ministry of Higher Education and Scientific Research, Al-Ain, United Arab Emirates, 12-15 January 2025
- 3. Team Member of the World Federation of Medical Education (W.F.M.E.) re-evaluation team of the (Agency for Assessment and Accreditation of Higher Education A3ES), Lisbon, Portugal, November 2024.
- 4. Co-Team Leader of the External Reviewers Team (ERT) of the National Center for Educational Quality Enhancement (NCEQE) for evaluation of the International Black Sea University, the National Center for Educational Quality Enhancement (NCEQE), Tbilisi, The Republic of Georgia, 2-5 September 2024
- 5. Team Leader of the External Reviewers Team (ERT) of the Commission for Academic Accreditation for Renewal of Program Accreditation of the MBBS-Doctor of Medicine (MD) at Mohammed Bin Rashid University of Medicine and Health Sciences, Commission for Academic Accreditation (CAA), Dubai, United Arab Emirates, April-May 2024.
- 6. Reviewer for the National Center for Educational Quality Enhancement (NCEQE), The Republic of Georgia since 02. 2024.
- 7. Reviewer for the Commission for Academic Accreditation (CAA), Ministry of Education, United Arab Emirates (UAE) since 2023.
- 8. **Team Leader** of the **Surveyors Quality Assurance Committee** assigned by the Accreditation & Quality Assurance Commission for Higher Education Institutions (A.Q.A.C.H.E.I) to evaluate the College of Medicine at the University of Anbar, **Baghdad**, **Iraq**, **December 2023**.
- Team leader of the Surveyors Quality Assurance Committees assigned by the Accreditation & Quality Assurance Commission for Higher Education Institutions (A.Q.A.C.H.E.I) for the 1st year follow-up of the Improvement Areas of the Faculty of Medicine- University of Jordan, November 2023.
- 10. Team Member of the World Federation of Medical Education (W.F.M.E.) recognition team site visit to The National Council for Accreditation of Medical Colleges (NCAMC), Baghdad, Iraq, November 2023.
- 11. **Team Member** of the committee assigned by The Arab Board of Health Specializations General Secretariat for Institutional Accreditation the Arab Board of Health Specialization Iraq, Baghdad, Iraq, November 2023.
- **12.** Member of the implementation of the proficiency test project for graduates of medical schools committee. The Arab Board of Health Specializations General Secretariat, Council of Arab Health Ministers, The Arab League.
- 13. Team member of the committee responsible for reviewing "The General Framework of the Instructions for Accreditation and the Required Competencies for the Doctor of Medicine Programs (JoMed)" at the universities by The Accreditation & Quality Assurance Commission for Higher Education Institutions (A.Q.A.C.H.E.I.) 2023.

- 14. Team leader of the Surveyors Quality Assurance Committees assigned by the Accreditation & Quality Assurance Commission for Higher Education Institutions (A.Q.A.C.H.E.I) to evaluate the Faculty of Medicine at Hashemite University, Al- Zarqa, Jordan, 2023.
- **15. Team leader** of the **Surveyors Quality Assurance Committees** assigned by the Accreditation & Quality Assurance Commission for Higher Education Institutions **(A.Q.A.C.H.E.I)** assigned to evaluate the Faculty of Medicine at Avicenna University of Medical Sciences for Specific Program Accreditation, **Amman, Jordan, November 2022.**
- 16. Team Member of the World Federation of Medical Education (W.F.M.E.) recognition team site visit to The Centre for Quality Assessment in Higher Education (SKVC), Lithuania, Vilnius, November 2022.
- 17. *Team member* of the *Surveyors Quality Assurance Committee* assigned to evaluate the Faculty of Medicine at Aqaba Medical Sciences University for General Institutional Accreditation, Aqaba, Jordan, September 2022.
- 18. *Team member* of the *Surveyors Quality Assurance Committee* assigned to evaluate the Faculty of Medicine at Aqaba Medical Sciences University for General Institutional Accreditation, Aqaba, Jordan, September 2022.
- **19. Team leader** of the committee responsible for revising and updating the Guidelines for Quality Assurance and Accreditation Criteria of the Doctor of Medicine Programs in Jordan, Accreditation & Quality Assurance Commission for Higher Education Institutions **(A.Q.A.C.H.E.I) 2022**.
- 20. Team member of the committee assigned to review the "Guide for Quality Assurance Criteria and Standards for the Doctor of Medicine Programs in Jordan" published by The Accreditation & Quality Assurance Commission for Higher Education Institutions (A.Q.A.C.H.E.I) 2022.
- 21. Team member of the committee responsible for revising the guidelines and procedures for establishing new medical schools (governmental and private) Accreditation & Quality Assurance Commission for Higher Education Institutions 2022.
- **22. Team Member** of the Jordan University of Science and Technology **Strategic Plan Executive Committee** for the years **2022-2026**.
- **23.** *Liaison Officer* of the faculty of graduate studies for the Academic Development and Quality Assurance Centre at Jordan University of Science and Technology. **2019-2022.**
- 24. Team Member of the World Federation of Medical Education (W.F.M.E.) recognition team site visit to The Education and Training Quality Authority (BQA), The Kingdom of Bahrain 2022.
- 25. Team Member of the World Federation of Medical Education (W.F.M.E.) recognition team site visit to The National Center for Academic Accreditation & Evaluation (NCAAA), The Kingdom of Saudi Arabia 2022.
- **26.** "International Assessor" of medical education programs at World Federation of Medical Education (W.F.M.E.) 2021.
- 27. Team member of the committee responsible for reviewing "The General Framework of the Instructions and Standards for the Accreditation of the Doctor of Medicine Programs" at the universities by The Accreditation & Quality Assurance Commission for Higher Education Institutions (A.Q.A.C.H.E.I.) 2021.
- 28. **Team member** of the Quality Assurance Committee responsible for the application and participation of the Jordan University of Science and Technology in the "**Distinguished Official University Award**" 2021.
- 29. Team leader of the Steering Committee of the Annual Self-Study Report preparation for the

- Faculty of Medicine at Jordan University of Science and Technology 2021.
- **30. Team member** of the **Surveyors Quality Assurance Committees** assigned to evaluate School of Medicine at University of Jordan, **Amman, Jordan August 2021.**
- 31. **Team member** of The Accreditation & Quality Assurance Commission for Higher Education Institutions (A.Q.A.C.H.E.I.) Steering Committee responsible for the application preparation for the accreditation from **World Federation for Medical Education (W.F.M.E.) 2019-2021**. **(Obtained successfully for 10 years).**
- **32. Team member** of the Faculty of Medicine at Jordan University of Science and Technology **Quality Assurance Committee** for the period **2012-2020**.
- **33. Team member** of the **Steering Committee of the Annual Self-Study Report** preparation for the Faculty of Medicine at Jordan University of Science and Technology **2012-2020**.
- **34.** *Liaison Officer* of the Faculty of Medicine for the Academic Development and Quality Assurance Centre at Jordan University of Science and Technology. **2018-2019.**
- **35. Team member** of the committee and chairman of the following subcommittees responsible for getting the **Joint Commission International Accreditation** for King Abdullah University Hospital
  - a. 2014- 2015 chairman of the committee responsible for the *International Patients* Safety Goals (I.P.S.G) chapter.
  - b. 2014- 2015 chairman of the committee responsible for the *Access to Care and Continuity of Care (A.C.C)* chapter.
  - c. 2018-2019 chairman of Care of Patients Committee (C.O.P) chapter.
  - d. 2018- 2019 chairman of the committee responsible for the *Medical Professional Education (M.P.E)* chapter.
- **36. Team Leader** of the **Steering Committee** for preparation of the initial application, Self-Study Report, and Institutional Profile Database Report to get accreditation from the **Accreditation Commission on Colleges of Medicine (A.C.C.M) 2019-2020.**

# Lisensure and Certification:

Fellowship of the American College of Surgeons (F.A.C.S.) American College of Surgeons United States of America (U.S.A)	2019
European Board of Thoracic and Cardiovascular Surgeons in Thoracic Surgery (F.E.T.C.S)  European Union of Medical Specialties (U.E.M.S), European Society of Thoracic	
Surgeons (E.S.T.S), the European Society of Cardiovascular Surgery (E.S.C.V.S), the European Association for Cardiothoracic Surgery (E.A.C.T.S).  The (F.E.T.C.S) Certificate has been changed into "Fellowship of the European"	2010
Board of Thoracic Surgery" (F.E.B.T.S)	2013
Jordanian Board of Thoracic Surgery Jordan Medical Council Jordan	2010
Fellowship of the American College of Chest Physicians (F.C.C.P) United States of America (U.S.A)	2009
German Board in Thoracic Surgery Westfalen-Lippe Medical Association Germany	2009
Fellowship of the International College of Surgeons (FICS) United States of America (U.S.A)	2005
Certificate of Arab Board in General Surgery (C.A.B.S) The Arab Board of Medical Specialization Council of Arab Health Ministers The Arab League	2005
Jordanian Board of General Surgery Jordan Medical Council Jordan	2004
High Specialization Degree/ General Surgery Faculty of Medicine	
Jordan University of Science and Technology Jordan	2004
Educational Commission for Foreign Medical Graduates Certificate (E.C.F.M.G. certificate) United States of America (U.S.A)	2004
Associate Fellowship (Membership) of The Royal College of Surgeons in Ireland	
(A.F.R.C.S.I), M.R.C.S.I The Royal College of Surgeons in Ireland Dublin, Ireland	2003
Unrestricted license to practice General Medicine in Jordan Work Permit number: (11363)	1999
Unrestricted license to practice General Surgery in Jordan Work Permit number: (697/10011)	2009

Unrestricted license to practice General Thoracic Surgery Work Permit number: (592/10038)	2010

# Medical Courses & Clinical and Academic International Workshops and Exams:

ESTS Postgraduate Symposium-Master Cup Team Captain of Asia Team Barcelona, Spain	2024
ESTS Postgraduate Symposium-Master Cup Milan, Italy	2023
ESTS Postgraduate Symposium-Master Cup The Hague, The Netherland	2022
Royal Brompton Hospital (virtual) Grand Rounds in Thoracic Surgery Royal Brompton Hospital United Kingdom	2021- till now
Masterclass- Live Surgery Turkish Society of Thoracic Surgery Istanbul-Turkey	2022
Virtual Postgraduate Course 29th Meeting of the European Society of Thoracic Surgeons 20 - 22 June 2021 - Virtual Meeting	2021
2019 ESTS Postgraduate Symposium Master Cup Dublin, Ireland	2019
Advanced Course of Fast-Track Minimal Invasive Surgery and Logistics Johnson & Johnson Institute Franciscus Gasthuis at Rotterdam Netherland	2018
ESTS Postgraduate Symposium Master Cup Ljubljana, Slovenia	2018
Interventional Echo-Endoscopy for Lung diseases. Endobronchial and Endoesophageal Ultrasound (EBUS/EUS) Hotel Dieu Hospital, Saint Joseph University Lebanon	2017
ESTS Postgraduate Course Master's Cup Innsbruck, Austria	2017
Video-Assisted Thoracoscopic (VATS) Lobectomy Clinical Immersion Prof H. J. Hansen and Prof. R. Petersen Copenhagen, Denmark	2016
ESTS Postgraduate Symposium on General Thoracic Surgery Naples, Italy	2016
<b>2016 JCI Accreditation Update, 6<sup>th</sup> Edition Standards</b> Dubai United Arab Emirates (U.A.E)	2016
First Thoracic Roundtable Meeting in M.E.E.P Sharjah Surgical Institute University of Sharjah	2015

2002

United Arab Emirates (U.A.E)	
International Uniportal Video-assisted Training Course and Continuing Medical Educational Forum on General Thoracic Surgery Prof. D. Gonzales Rivas, and Prof. G. Jiang Shanghai, China	2015
Video-Assisted Thoracoscopic Major Resection Surgery, Clinical Immersion	2015
CCI, Istanbul, Prof. Alper Toker Istanbul, Turkey	
7 <sup>th</sup> Collaborative Symposium on General Thoracic Surgery ESTS – AATS – STS – JACS Postgraduate Course Lisbon, Portugal	2015
Video-Assisted Thoracoscopic Surgery MasterClass CCI, Istanbul, Turkey	2014
6 <sup>th</sup> Collaborative Symposium on General Thoracic Surgery ESTS – AATS – STS – JACS Postgraduate Course Copenhagen, Denmark	2014
Advanced Video-Assisted and Thoracoscopic Procedures Advanced Course European Institute of Telesurgery, I.R.C.A.D., University of Strasbourg France	2013
Video-Assisted Thoracoscopic Surgery MasterClass European Training Centre Elancourt, France	2012
<b>The 2<sup>nd</sup> Collaborative Symposium on General Thoracic Surgery</b> ESTS-AATS-STS Postgraduate course Valladolid, Spain	2010
Conscious Sedation Workshop King Abdullah University Hospital Jordan	2010
<b>Teaching and Assessing Communication Skills, Calgary-Cambridge Model</b> Faculty of Medicine, Jordan University of Science and Technology Jordan	2009
Tracheobronchial and chest wall resections and reconstruction techniques E.S.T.S. School of Thoracic Surgery France	2009
European Basic Microsurgical Techniques and Microvascular Surgery Faculty of Medicine Jordan University of Science and Technology Jordan	2004
The United States Medical Licensing Examination (U.S.M.L.E.) United States of America (U.S.M.L.E. 1, 2, C.S.A.)	(1999, 2003, 2004)

**Advanced Trauma Life Support Course** King Abdullah University Hospital Jordan.

# Workshops Supervision:

- Instructor at the European Resuscitation Council for European Trauma Course (E.T.C.)
- Communication Skills Teaching and Learning, Faculty of Medicine/Jordan University of Science and Technology, 2016.
- Instructor of Thoracoscopic Surgery Workshop, The American Academy of Continuing Medical Education

Alexandria Endoscopy Association, Alexandria, Egypt, 2011

### **Professional Memberships:**

- Membership of the European Society of Thoracic Surgeons (E.S.T.S).
- Membership of the Arab Society of Thoracic Surgery
- Membership of the German Society of Thoracic Surgery.
- Membership of the International Association for the Study of Lung Cancer (I.A.S.L.C)
- Membership of the European Association for Cardiothoracic Surgery (E.A.C.T.S).
- Membership of the German Society of Surgery.
- Membership of the Jordanian Thoracic Society.
- Membership of the Jordanian Society of Thoracic Surgery "Vice Chair"
- Membership of the Jordanian Society for Prevention of Non-Communicable Diseases.
- Membership of the Jordan Medical Council.
- Membership of the Irish Medical Council.
- Membership of the Jordanian Surgical Society
- Membership in JUST Alumni
- Membership in A.U.B. (American University of Beirut) Alumni Association

## Committees:

#### **International Committees:**

"International Assessor" of medical education programs at the World 2021- till now Federation of Medical Education (W.F.M.E.) (Please see the "Quality Assurance and Accreditation Experience" section). 2. External Reviewer for the National Center for Educational Quality 2024- till now **Enhancement (NCEQE)** The Republic of Georgia 3. Member of the Advisory Board of RAK College of Medical Sciences 2023- till now (RAKCOMS) RAK Medical & Health Sciences University Ras Al Khaimah United Arab Emirates (UAE) 4. External Reviewer for the Commission for Academic Accreditation 2023- till now (CAA) United Arab Emirates (UAE) Member of the Board of Directors of the Academy of Life Sciences 2023- till now Washington, DC USA Member of the implementation of the proficiency test project for 2023

#### **National Committees:**

**graduates of medical schools committee.**The Arab Board of Health Specializations

1. 2.	Member of the Board of Directors of Jordan Medical Council (JMC)  Member of the ILOs of the MD curriculum revision committee for <b>Saudi</b>	2025- till now 2023
۷.	Jordanian Investment Fund company (SJIF) University	2023
2	. , , ,	2024 4:11 now
3.	Member of the Board of Directors of Prince Hamza Hospital	2024- till now
4.	Member of the Thoracic Surgery Board Scientific Committee at the Jordan	2022- till now
	Medical Council, Amman, Jordan	
5.	Member of the National Medical Simulation Centre Committee, Royal	2023- till now
	Court, Amman, Jordan	
6.	Member of the Board of Directors of the National Center for Diabetes,	2022- till now
	Endocrinology, and Genetics	
7.	Board Examiner and Vice Chairman of the Scientific Committee of the	2023- 2024
	Thoracic Surgery Specialty, Jordan Medical Council, Jordan	
8.	Chairman of the Scientific Committee of the Thoracic Surgery Specialty,	2021-2023
	Jordan Medical Council, Jordan	
9.	Member of the "Higher Private Medical Committee for Treating Jordanians	2012-2022
	Outside Jordan"	
	Ministry of Health, Jordan	
10.	Team Leader and Member of many Quality Assurance Committees at The	2018-2022
	Accreditation & Quality Assurance Commission for Higher Education	
	Institutions (A.Q.A.C.H.E.I), Jordan for National and Regional Reviews	
	(Please see the "Quality Assurance and Accreditation Experience"	
	·	
	section)	

## Jordan University of Science and Technology (JUST) Committees:

1.	Member of the Supreme Medical Committee at JUST	2018-2022
2.	Chairman of the Central Medical Committee at JUST	2012-2022
3.	Member of the JUST Strategic Plan Executive Committee	2021-2022
4.	Member of the University Scholarships Matrix Revising Committee	2020
5.	Member of the committee that revised the "Students Evaluation Form for	2016
	JUST Staff Members and Courses"	
6.	Chairman of the Primary Medical Committee at JUST	2010-2012

## Al-Balqa Applied University (BAU) Committees:

1. 2. 3. 4. 5. 6.	Chairman of the Health Insurance Committee at BAU Chairman of the Needy Students Committee at BAU Member of the BAU University Council Member of Promotion and Appointment Committee Member of the External Scholarships Committee Chair of the committee responsible for a proposal of Medical Insurance for students during training.	2022- till now 2022- till now 2023- till now 2024- till now 2024- till now 2023
7.	Chair of the committee responsible for operating the Dental Clinics at BAU	2023
8.	Member of the Higher Committee responsible for the MOU between BAU and the Ministry of Health (MOH)	2022- till now
9.	Member and Vice Chair of the Professional Committee responsible for the MOU between BAU and MOH	2022- till now
10.	Member of the Medical Students Transfer Between Universities Regulations	2022-2024
	Committee	
11.	Chair of the Medical Students Transfer Between Universities Regulations	2024-till now
	Committee	
12.	Member of the Deans Council at BAU	2022-till now
13.	Member of the University Scientific Research Council at BAU	2022-2024
14.	Chairman of the Supreme Medical Committee	2024- till now
15.	Member of the Disciplinary Appeal Board	2023- till now

## Faculty of Medicine at Al-Balqa Applied University (BAU) Committees:

1.	Chairman of the Faculty of Medicine Council at BAU	2022- till now
2.	Chairman of the Curriculum Revision Committee	2024

# Faculty of Medicine at Jordan University of Science and Technology (FMJUST) Committees:

1.	Member of the Students Affairs and Conflicts Committee at FMJUST.	2013-2022
2.	Member of the High Specialization Degree in Medicine Selection	2012-2022
	Committee.	
3.	FMJUST representative at the Faculty of Graduate Studies Council	2018-2020
4.	Member of the Faculty Council of FMJUST	2011-2019
5.	Member of the MD Program Curriculum Committee at FMJUST	2012-2019
6.	Member of the Graduate Studies Committee	2012-2019
7.	Chairman of the Revising Committee of the Selection Criteria for	2018-2019
	Acceptance of Trainees in High Specialization Degree in Medicine	
8.	Chairman of FMJUST Alumni Committee	2018-2019
9.	Member of the "Preparatory Year" Supervising Committee at FMJUST	2018-2019
10.	Member of the Selection Criteria Committee of FMJUST Scholarships and	2019
	Appointments	

12.	Member of the Undergraduate Marks Revision and Correction Committee Member of the Students Fund Committee at FMJUST Member of the FMJUST International Conferences and Scientific	2018-2019 2016-2019 2012-2019
	Organizing Committees Chairman of the Selection Criteria for Appointment of Teaching and Research Assistants at FMJUST Member of Assessment of Scientific Research Production Committee of 7	2018
16.	staff members submitted for promotion from an assistant to associate professor academic degree.  Member of the Scientific Research Committee of FMJUST.  Member of OSCE committee at FMJUST	2014-2018 2012-2018

# King Abdullah University Hospital (KAUH) Committees:

1.	Member of the Central Privileges Committee	2019-2022
2.	Chairman and Member of Numerous Tenders and Procurement	2010-2022
	Committees	
3.	Member of the Medical Board of the KAUH	2012-2018
4.	Member of the Interns Supervising Committee	2012-2018
5.	Member of the Medical Records Committee	2012-2018
6.	Member of the Professional Fees and Coding Committee	2012-2018
7.	Member of KAUH Morbidity and Mortality Committee	2012-2018
8.	Member of the Quality Improvement Team	2012-2018
9.	KAUH representative in the (MOH) Audit Committee	2012-2018
10.	Member of the Therapeutics Committee	2014-2018
11.	Member of the Operating Theatre Committee	2016-2018
12.	Chairman of the Primary Medical Committee at KAUH	2012-2014
13.	Chairman of the Central Medical Committee at KAUH	2014-2017
14.	Member of the Revising Committee of the MOU with the Ministry of Health (MOH) and KAUH	2014

# **Department of General Surgery and Urology Committees:**

1.	Member of the Scientific Research Committee	2014-2018
2.	Member of the Graduate Studies Committee	2014-2018
3.	Chairman of the Morbidity & Mortality Committee	2016-2018
4.	Member of the Privileges Committee	2016-2018
5.	Member of the MCQ and OSCE Exams Committees for 4 <sup>th</sup> and 6 <sup>th</sup> -year students	2010-2018
6.	Member of the MCQ Exams Committee for the residents	2014-2018

### International Research Groups:

- 1. GlobalSurg Collaborative and NIHR Global Health Research Unit on Global Surgery.
- 2. International COVID-19 Pneumothorax Working Group (ICP-WG).
- **3.** The OUTLIVE- Oesophageal and JUncTional Cancer Elective Surgery Morbidity and Mortality at 90-day: A TUGS Multinational Study.
- 4. ESTS "Pleural Diseases Working Group"
- 5. ESTS "Thoracic Infections of Surgical Interest Working Group"

## MSc Thesis Supervision:

- Assessment of the Relationship Between Growth Factor Derivatives and Venous Thrombosis, 2012-2014
- 2. Improving the Training Module of Fundamentals of Minimal Invasive Surgery, 2018-2020

#### Research Awards:

 Developing Nation Education Award, 2022 World Conference on Lung Cancer, The International Association for the Study of Lung Cancer., received on August 6, 2022, in Vienna, Austria.

#### Research Grants:

 Partner with the PI at Hashemite University of the Project: ERASMUS-EDU-2023-CBHE-STRAND-2 - "Capacity building in the field of higher education"

ERASMUS grant amount: 799 189.00 EUR

Project number and name: 101128823 — CaP4Preceptors

#### **Publications:**

**Scopus Author ID: 21740729400** 

Pubmed: https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/myncbi/1NoVpThbPwK57/bibliography/public/

Web of Science Researcher ID: A.A.M.-9465-2021

Google Scholar

ResearchGate

(Jordan Open Innovation Platform (JRIN): https://id.joip.jo/100059.400.200.940.0000-0002-1764-9514

ORCID: https://orcid.org/0000-0002-1764-9514



1. "Breast-Related Herniation: A Call for Multidisciplinary Awareness and a Proposal for a Classification".

Yaghan R, Ayoub NM, Yaghan LR, Baqain EA, **Hamouri S**, Mohamed Al. Cureus. 2024 Dec 16;16(12):e75825. doi: https://doi.org/10.7759/cureus.75825.

2. "Surgeon preferences for self-treatment in locally advanced non-small cell lung cancer: Would we practice what we preach?

Brunelli A, Antonoff MB, Petersen RH, Stiles BM, Wigle DA; **Collaborators.** *Eur J Cardiothorac Surg. 2024 Nov 4;66(5):ezae344.* <a href="https://doi.org/10.1093/ejcts/ezae344">https://doi.org/10.1093/ejcts/ezae344</a>.

3. "Surgeon preferences for self-treatment in locally advanced non-small cell lung cancer: Would we practice what we preach?

Brunelli A, Antonoff MB, Petersen RH, Stiles BM, Wigle DA; **Collaborators** *J Thorac Cardiovasc Surg.* 2024 Sep 19:S0022-5223(24)00526-9. https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jtcvs.2024.05.029.

4. "Patients with Pulmonary Artery Reconstruction or Double Sleeve Resection Show Inferior Survival than Patients with Bronchial Sleeve Resection for Non-small Cell Lung Cancer" Dominik Herrmann, Plamena Gencheva-Bozhkova, Urim Starova, Luiza Alexandra Luta, Shadi Hamouri, Santiago Ewig, Melanie Oggiano, Erich Hecker, Robert Scheubel. Zentralbl Chir. DOI: <a href="https://doi.org/10.1055/a-2348-0694">https://doi.org/10.1055/a-2348-0694</a>

5. "Which extent of surgical resection thoracic surgeons would choose if they were diagnosed with an early-stage lung cancer: a European survey" Brunelli A, Decaluwe H, Gonzalez M, Gossot D, Petersen RH; Collaborators. Eur J Cardiothorac Surg. 2024 Feb 1;65(2):ezae015. https://doi.org/10.1093/ejcts/ezae015.

- 6. "Pneumonectomy with carinal sleeve resection in patients with non-small cell lung cancer" Herrmann D, Starova U, Oggiano M, Luta LA, Hamouri S, Ewig S, Hecker E, Scheubel R Thorac Cardiovasc Surg. 2023 Oct 26. <u>DOI: 10.1055/a-2199-2164</u>
- 7. "Prognosis of Spontaneous Pneumothorax/Pneumomediastinum in Coronavirus Disease 2019: The CoBiF Score".

Woo W, Kipkorir, V, Marza A.M, **Hamouri S,** Albawaih O, Dhali A, et al. **International COVID-19 Pneumothorax Working Group.** 

J. Clin. Med. 2022, 11, 7132. https://doi.org/10.3390/jcm11237132

8. "Global Health Challenges: Why the Four S's Are Not Enough"
Novotny NM, Hamouri S, Kayal D, Abukhalaf S, Aqra H, Amro W, Shaltaf A.

Children. 2022; 9(12):1867. https://doi.org/10.3390/children9121867

9. "Elective surgery system strengthening development, measurement, and validation of the surgical preparedness index across 1632 hospitals in 119 countries"

NIHR Global Health Unit on Global Surgery, COVIDSurg Collaborative *The Lancet, 2022 October, https://doi.org/10.1016/S0140-6736(22)01846-3*.

10. "Pulmonary benign metastasizing leiomyoma: a report of two cases"

Mohammad A AlQudah, **Shadi Hamouri**, Hala K Haddad, Ra'fat Tawalbeh, and Husam K Haddad

Future Science OA Sep 2022, https://doi.org/10.2144/fsoa-2022-0021

11. "COVID-19-related conspiracy beliefs and their determinants among 18 to 45 years old: A cross-sectional study".

Al-Qudah MA, Al-Shaikh AF, **Hamouri S**, Haddad H, Abu Rashed S, Zureikat ZA. *Medicine* (*Baltimore*). 2022 Sep 23;101(38):e30836. <a href="https://doi.org/10.1097%2FMD.00000000000030836">https://doi.org/10.1097%2FMD.000000000000030836</a>.

12. "Effects of hospital facilities on patient outcomes after cancer surgery: an international, 27 | P a g e prospective, observational study"

GlobalSurg Collaborative and NIHR Global Health Research Unit on Global Surgery

Lancet Glob Health. 2022 Jul;10(7):e1003-e1011. <a href="https://doi.org/10.1016/s2214-109x(22)00168-1">https://doi.org/10.1016/s2214-109x(22)00168-1</a>
1. Epub 2022 May 24.

13. "Atrial Resection in T4 Non-Small Cell Lung Cancer Patients with Left Atrium Involvement: A Systematic Review and Meta-Analysis of Survival"

**Hamouri S**, Alrabadi N, Syaj S, Abushukair H, Ababneh O, Al-Kraimeen L, Al-Sous M, Hecker E. Surg Today. 2023 Mar;53(3):279-292. <a href="https://doi.org/10.1007/s00595-021-02446-8">https://doi.org/10.1007/s00595-021-02446-8</a>. Epub 2022 Jan 9.

14. "Spontaneous pneumothorax, pneumomediastinum and subcutaneous emphysema in non-ventilated COVID-19 patients"

**Shadi Hamouri**, Mohammad AlQudah, Omar Albawaih, Nabil Al-zoubi, and Sebawe Syaj *Future Science OA Nov 2021. https://doi.org/10.2144/fsoa-2021-0090* 

15. "Thymolipoma and its Association with Myasthenia Gravis: A Multi-center Experience" Shadi Hamouri, Sebawe Syaj, Leen Al-Kraimeen, Moaath Al-Smady, Hani Alhadidi, Farid Barakat

Med Arch. 2021 Oct;75(5):375-381. <a href="https://doi.org/10.5455/medarh.2021.75.375-381">https://doi.org/10.5455/medarh.2021.75.375-381</a>.

16. "Compliance with safety measures and risk of COVID-19 transmission among healthcare workers"

Nawaf J Shatnawi, Zaid Mesmar, Gaith A Al-Omari, Wesam AL-Sheyab, Nabil A AlZoubi, Mohammed AL-Ghazo, **Shadi Hamouri**, Ibraheem AL-Faori, Ali Bani-Essa, Ismail Matalka, Yousef S Khader, and Anwar Batieha

Future Science OA 2021. doi.org/10.2144/fsoa-2021-0094

17. "Primary Clear Cell Sarcoma of the Lung: A Case Report"

Shadi Hamouri, Ismail Matalka, Rami Yaghan, Maysa Al-Hussaini, Omar I Jaber, Mohammad AlQudah, Bashar H. Al-Ahmad, Raya Marji, Mohammad Matalka, Erich Hecker *Med Arch.* 2021 Aug; 75(4): 313-316. DOI: 10.5455/medarh.2021.75.313-316

18. "Nonhealing Leg Ulcer as the Presentation of Sarcoidosis: A Case Report". Shatnawi NJ, Al-Zoubi NA, Al-Bakkar LA, Gharaibeh LM, Hamouri S. Int J Low Extrem Wounds.2023 Dec;22(4):742-747 DOI: 10.1177/15347346211037850. Epub

2021 Aug 10

19. "Thoracic Endovascular Aortic Repair for Blunt Thoracic Aortic Injury: Single-Center Experience in a Developing Country"

Al-Zoubi, N., Mazahreh, T., Aljarrah, Q., Shatnawi, N., **Hamouri S.**, Hijazi, E., Alwaqfi, N., Al-Omari, M., Heis, M.

Trauma Monthly, (2021). 26(3), pp. 141-147. https://doi.org/10.30491/tm.2021.276341.1256.

**20.** "Giant versus regular parathyroid adenoma: A retrospective comparative study". Algargaz W, Abushukair HM, Odat H, **Hamouri S**, Abuashour R. *Ann Med Surg (Lond)*. 2021 May 29;66:102454 <a href="https://doi.org/10.1016/j.amsu.2021.102454">https://doi.org/10.1016/j.amsu.2021.102454</a>. eCollection 2021 Jun.

21. "Correlation between ultrasound and histologic findings of fatty liver changes among nonalcoholic obese Patients"

Abdel Rahman Al Manasra, Haitham Qandeel, Mohammed Bani Hani, Ruba Khasawneh, Mohammad Alqudah, Jehad Z. Fataftah, **Shadi Hamouri**, Asra. Al-Rhamani, Nabil Al-Zoubi *J Med J 2021; Vol. 55 (2):84-95)* 

22. "Pulmonary Barotrauma in COVID-19 Patients: Invasive versus Noninvasive Positive Pressure Ventilation".

**Hamouri S**, Samrah SM, Albawaih O, Saleh Z, Smadi MM, Alhazymeh A, Syaj S. *Int J Gen Med.* 2021 *May* 24;14:2017-2032. <u>DOI: 10.2147/IJGM.S314155</u>. eCollection 2021.PMID: 34079341

23. "Asymptomatic fixed partial denture aspiration: A case report."

Gharaibeh S, **Hamouri S**, Al Sharie S, Haddad F, Araydah M. *Ann Med Surg (Lond).* 2021 May 12;66:102391 <a href="https://doi.org/10.1016%2Fj.amsu.2021.102391">https://doi.org/10.1016%2Fj.amsu.2021.102391</a>. eCollection 2021 Jun.PMID: 34040775

24. "Implications of a background of Hashimoto's thyroiditis on the current conservative surgical trend towards papillary thyroid carcinoma".

**Hamouri S**, Bakkar S, Aljaafreh A, Bani Hani M, Heis H, Qasaimeh G, Alrabadi N, Al Gargaz W, Odat H, Alkurdi Y, Manasreh T, Matalka M, Badwan M. *Updates Surg. 2021 Oct;73(5):1931-1935.* <a href="https://doi.org/10.1007/s13304-021-01087-3">https://doi.org/10.1007/s13304-021-01087-3</a>. Online ahead of print. P.M.I.D.: 34014496

25. "Epidemiology and histopathological classification of lung cancer: A study from Jordan, retrospective observational study".

ALQudah MA, ALFaqih MA, **Hamouri S**, Al-Shaikh AF, Haddad HK, Al-Quran WY, ALebbini MM, Amer NB, Al-Smadi HI, Alzoubi KH.

Ann Med Surg (Lond). 2021 Apr 19;65:102330. <a href="https://doi.org/10.1016/j.amsu.2021.102330">https://doi.org/10.1016/j.amsu.2021.102330</a>. eCollection 2021 May PMID: 3399606

26. "A cross-sectional, multicenter, observational study to assess the prophylaxis of venous thromboembolism in Lebanese and Jordanian hospitals".

Hajj I, Al-Masri M, Bashaireh K, Hani MB, **Hamouri S**, Khouzami J, Sabra N, Fadel C. *Thromb J.* 2021 Feb 10;19(1):9 <a href="https://doi.org/10.1186%2Fs12959-021-00261-2">https://doi.org/10.1186%2Fs12959-021-00261-2</a>. PMID: 33568129

27. "Rib Osteoblastoma as a Cause of Neurogenic Thoracic Outlet Syndrome: A Case Report". Hamouri S, AlQudah M, Al-Zoubi N, Al Gargaz W, Jarboa' H, Hecker E.

Am J Case Rep. 2021 Feb 8;22:e928548. <a href="https://doi.org/10.12659/ajcr.928548">https://doi.org/10.12659/ajcr.928548</a>. <a href="https://doi.org/10.12659/ajcr.928548">https://doi.org/10.12659/ajcr.928548</a>. <a href="https://doi.org/10.12659/ajcr.928548">PMID: 33556044</a>

28. "Rupture of pulmonary hydatid cyst in pediatrics: A cross-sectional study". Hamouri S, Odat H, Syaj S, Hecker E, Alrabadi N.

Ann Med Surg (Lond). 2021 Jan 8;62:31-36. <a href="https://doi.org/10.1016/j.amsu.2021.01.001">https://doi.org/10.1016/j.amsu.2021.01.001</a>. eCollection 2021 Feb.PMID: 33489113

29. "Global variation in postoperative mortality and complications after cancer surgery: a multicentre, prospective cohort study in 82 countries".

GlobalSurg Collaborative and National Institute for Health Research Global Health Research Unit on Global Surgery.

Lancet. 2021 Jan 30;397(10272):387-397. <a href="https://doi.org/10.1016/s0140-6736(21)00001-5">https://doi.org/10.1016/s0140-6736(21)00001-5</a>. Epub 2021 Jan 21. PMID: 33485461

30. "Assessing effects of modification of middle meatal silastic splint after endoscopic sinus surgery for nasal polyps: A randomized controlled study".

Odat H, Al-Qudah M, Alzoubi F, Bani-Ata M, **Hamouri S**, Al-Alawneh M, Al-Ameri M, Al-Domaidat D. Tanash M.

Ann Med Surg (Lond). 2020 Sep 6;58:172-176. <a href="https://doi.org/10.1016/j.amsu.2020.08.04">https://doi.org/10.1016/j.amsu.2020.08.04</a>. eCollection 2020 Oct. PMID: 32994980

- 31. "The Role of Establishing a Multidisciplinary Team for Idiopathic Granulomatous Mastitis in Improving Patient Outcomes and Spreading Awareness about Recent Disease Trends" Rami J. Yaghan, Nehad M. Ayoub, Shadi Hamouri, Alia Al-Mohtaseb, Maha Gharaibeh, Lamees Yaghan, Mahmoud Al-Dari, Hiba Al-Kaff, and Nabil A. Al-Zoubi International Journal of Breast Cancer, https://doi.org/10.1155/2020/5243958
- 32. "Contrasting esophageal coin removal in countries with different sized coins in circulation"

Edwards CT, Alslaim HS, Alebbini MM, Evbuomwan MO, Chan JC, **Hamouri S**, Novotny NM *Int J Pediatr Otorhinolaryngol. 2020 Feb;*129:109775 <a href="https://doi.org/10.1016/j.ijporl.2019.109775">https://doi.org/10.1016/j.ijporl.2019.109775</a>. Epub 2019 Nov 7. PMID: 31731018.

33. "Esophageal caustic injuries in pediatrics: a sobering global health issue".

Alser O, **Hamouri S**, Novotny NM Asian Cardiovasc Thorac Ann. 2019 Mar 29:218492319842441. https://doi.org/10.1177/0218492319842441. Epub 2019 Mar 29. PMID: 30924683.

- **34.** "A Proposal of a Clinically Based Classification for Idiopathic Granulomatous Mastitis" Rami Yaghan, Shadi Hamouri, Nehad M Ayoub, Lamees Yaghan, Tagleb Mazahreh Asian Pac J Cancer Prev, 20 (3), 929-934, <a href="https://doi.org/10.31557/apjcp.2019.20.3.929">https://doi.org/10.31557/apjcp.2019.20.3.929</a>. PMID: 30912417; PMCID: PMC6825786.
- 35. "Intra-thymic bronchogenic cyst an extremely rare tumor of anterior mediastinum in adults"

**Hamouri S**, Hatamleh M, Alaydi J, Alhadidi H, Alomari M, Aldaoud N, Darayseh B *J Cardiothorac Surg. 2018 Nov 20;13(1):120. DOI:* <u>10.1186/s13019-018-0809-3</u>. *PMID:* 30458821; *PMCID: PMC6247636*.

36. "Unique Challenges to the Approach and Management of Pediatric Headscarf Pin Aspiration".

Hamouri S, Swesi F, Novotny NM.

J Laparoendosc Adv Surg Tech A. 2018 Oct;28(10):1243-1247.

https://doi.org/10.1089/lap.2018.0101, Epub 2018 Jun 6. PMID: 29873601.

37. "Finding the Optimal Level and Method for Thoracoscopic Treatment of Primary Palmar Hyperhidrosis"

**Shadi Hamouri,** Hanan Hammouri, Hamzah Daradkeh, Abdel Rahman Al manasra, Nabil Alzoubi, Nathan Michael Novotny *J Med J 2018; Vol. 52 (3):117-125* 

38. "Is Positive Rh factor a Possible Risk Factor of Lung Cancer?"

Mohammad Alqudah, Mohammed Allouh, **Shadi Hamouri**, Anas Zaitoun, Nawwaf Al ghamdi, Tariq N Aladily, Khalid Kheirallah, Haitham Qandeel, Maha Al-Keilani, Rola Subhi Saqan and Ismail Matalka.

J.J.B.S. 2018 July; 11(3):281-284

39. "Trends of Gallbladder Cancer in Jordan Over 2 Decades: Where Are We?"

Al Manasra AR, Bani Hani M, Qandeel H, Al Asmar S, Alqudah M, Al-Zoubi N, Nadig S, **Hamouri S**, Obeidat K, Al-Muqaimi N.

Clin Med Insights Case Rep. 2018 Apr 20;11:1179547618771699,

https://doi.org/10.1177/1179547618771699. PMID: 29760576; PMCID: PMC5946354.

**40.** "Evaluation of Plasma Growth Factors (VEGF, PDGF, EGF, ANG1, and ANG2) in Patients with Varicose Veins Before and After Treatment with Endovenous Laser Ablation" Al-Zoubi NA, Yaghan RJ, Mazahreh TS, Hijazi EM, Alqudah A, Owaisy YN, **Hamouri S**, Al-

Shatnawi NJ. *Photomed Laser Surg. 2018 Mar;*36(3):169-173. https://doi.org/10.1089/pho.2017.4355. Epub

41. "Pulmonary hydatidosis patterns and clinical outcomes"

**Hamouri S**, Al manasra A, Dradkeh H, Hammouri H, Al zoubi N, Novotny MN *A.M.J.* 2018;11(2):135–142. https://doi.org/10.21767/AMJ.2018.3345.

42. "Gallbladder polyps between ultrasound and histopathology"

Abdel Rahman Al Manasra, Haitham Qandeel, Mohammad Al-Hurani, Tagleb S Mazahreh, **Shadi Hamouri** 

A.M.J. 2018;11(1):37-41. https://doi.org/10.21767/AMJ.2017.3300.

- **43.** "A Retrospective Study of Esophageal Candidiasis in Jordan, a non-HIV Endemic Area" Mohammed Bani Hani, Abdel Rahman A. Al Manasra, **Shadi Hamouri**, Mohammad Alqudah *J Med J 201 7;51(4):175-182*
- 44. "Primary tracheal schwannoma a review of a rare entity: current understanding of management and followup".

Hamouri S, Novotny NM.

2017 Nov 27. PMID: 29173075.

J Cardiothorac Surg. 2017 Nov 28;12(1):105. <a href="https://doi.org/10.1186/s13019-017-0677-2">https://doi.org/10.1186/s13019-017-0677-2</a>. PMID: 29183345; PMCID: PMC5706167.

45. "Concurrent pulmonary sequestration and pulmonary hydatid cyst in a child: A case report".

Yusef D, Hamouri S, Odeh Y.

Pediatr Pulmonol. 2017 Aug;52(8):E46-E48. <a href="https://doi.org/10.1002/ppul.23692">https://doi.org/10.1002/ppul.23692</a>. Epub 2017 Apr 25. PMID: 28440965.

46. "Delayed Endovascular Stenting of Right Subclavian Artery Pseudoaneurysm Caused by Gunshot Accident in a Syrian Refugee: A Case Report."

Alawneh K, Raffee L, Hamouri S.

Vasc Endovascular Surg. 2017 Aug;51(6):386-389. <a href="https://doi.org/10.1177/1538574417710412">https://doi.org/10.1177/1538574417710412</a>. Epub 2017 Jun 13. PMID: 28606011.

47. "Prevalence of incidental celiac artery compression caused by median arcuate ligament among patients with peripheral arterial disease"

Nabil A. AL-zoubi, Rami J. Yaghan, Emad M. Hijazi, Nawaf J. AL-shatnawi, Haitham Qandeel, **Shadi Hamouri** 

Italian Journal of Vascular and Endovascular Surgery 2017 June;24(2):47-9. https://doi.org/10.23736/S1824-4777.17.01294-3.

48. "Prevalence of E.G.F.R. and ALK Mutations in Lung Adenocarcinomas in the Levant Area - a Prospective Analysis"

Tfayli A, Rafei H, Mina A, Khalil M, Fakhreddin N, Mahfouz R, **Hamouri S**, Farhat F, Salem Z, Dbouk H, Rabee H, Saghir N, Shamseddine A, Makarem J, Bitar N, Mougharbil A, Assi H, Temraz S, Mukherji D, Matalka I, Zaatari G.

Asian Pac J Cancer Prev. 2017 Jan 1; 18(1):107-114.

https://doi.org/10.22034/apjcp.2017.18.1.107. PMID: 28240017; PMCID: PMC5563085.

49. "Bilateral Facial Nerve Paralysis as First Presentation of Lung Cancer".

Hamouri S, Al Shorafat D.

Case Rep Oncol. 2016 Nov 25; 9(3):792-795. <a href="https://doi.org/10.1159/000452969">https://doi.org/10.1159/000452969</a>. PMID: 28101027; PMCID: PMC5216210.

50. "Pleural empyema and lung abscess: current treatment options."

"Pleuraempyem und Lungenabszess: Aktuelle Therapiekonzepte"

Hecker E, Hamouri S, Müller E, Ewig S.

Zentralbl Chir. 2012 Jun; 137(3):248-56. <a href="https://doi.org/10.1055/s-0031-1284047">https://doi.org/10.1055/s-0031-1284047</a>. Epub 2012 Jun 18. PMID: 22711325. Review. German.

51. Indications for Palliative Thoracic Surgery Interventions – far away from any Evidence? Indikationen für thoraxchirurgische Interventionen "Außerhalb jeglicher Evidenz" Hecker E, Hamouri S

Der Pneumologe, March 2012, Volume 9, Issue 2, pp 105-114, <a href="https://doi.org/10.1007/s10405-011-0541-3">https://doi.org/10.1007/s10405-011-0541-3</a>.

**52.** "Post-coronary artery bypass grafting chylothorax with tuberculous empyema thoracis" Emad M. Hijazi, **Shadi Hamouri** *Am J Case Rep 2011; 12:184-185. DOI:10.12659/AJCR.882133.* 

53. "Video-Assisted Thoracoscopic Surgery (VATS) for the Management of Parapneumonic Pleural Empyema".

"Video-assistierte thorakoskopische Chirurgie zur Behandlung des parapneumonischen Pleuraempyem".

E. Hecker, S. Hamouri

Zentralbl Chir 2008; 133: 212–217, https://doi.org/10.1055/s-2008-1004807. Review. German.

54. "Surgical Options for Small Cell Lung Cancer SCLC"

"Chirurgische Optionen beim kleinzelligen Bronchialkarzinom".

E.Hecker, S.Hamouri

Der Pneumologe 2007, Vol 4 (5):329-336. https://doi.org/10.1007/s10405-007-0164-x.

55. "Prevalence of Helicobacter Pylori in Northern Jordan, Endoscopy Based Study" Bani-Hani KE, Hamouri SM Saudi Med J, 2001; Vol. 22 (10): 843-847.

# **Book Chapters:**

- 1. Ghaith Qsous and Shadi Hamouri, "Rib Fixation in Rib Fractures", Key Trials in Cardiothoracic Surgery (1<sup>st</sup> ed.), Edited By Ghaith Qsous, Malcolm Will, Vipin Zamvar, pp 53-58, Tylor and Francis Group, CRC Press, 2023. https://doi.org/10.1201/9781003424994.
- Ghaith Qsous, Valdas Petraskus, and Shadi Hamouri, "Surgery vs. SABR in Operable Stage I Lung Cancer", Key Trials in Cardiothoracic Surgery (1<sup>st</sup> ed.), Edited By Ghaith Qsous, Malcolm Will, Vipin Zamvar, pp 77-82, Tylor and Francis Group, CRC Press, 2023. https://doi.org/10.1201/9781003424994.
- Ghaith Qsous, Anthony Chambers, and Shadi Hamouri, "Management of Prolonged Air Leak", Key Trials in Cardiothoracic Surgery (1st ed.), Edited By Ghaith Qsous, Malcolm Will, Vipin Zamvar, pp 99-106, Tylor and Francis Group, CRC Press, 2023. https://doi.org/10.1201/9781003424994.
- 4. "Torticollis".

Kristina Shaffer, MD, Curt S Koontz, MD, Robert Vandewalle, MD, MBA, **Shadi Hamouri, MD**, Nathan M Novotny, MD

Pediatric Surgery NaT

Copyright © 2017 American Pediatric Surgical Association

# Journals Reviewing Activity:

#### "Reviewer" for the following Journals:

- Journal of Cardiothoracic Surgery
- Journal of Thoracic Diseases
- Thoracic and Cardiovascular Surgeon
- Thoracic Cancer
- Cancer Medicine
- Asian Cardiovascular and Thoracic Annals
- The Clinical Respiratory Journal
- Journal of Multidisciplinary Healthcare
- Journal of Investigative Surgery
- BMC Pulmonary Medicine
- Pulmonary Medicine
- Cancer Management and Research
- Journal of Oncotarget and Therapy
- JCO<sup>®</sup> Global Oncology
- Oncology and Translational Medicine
- Respiratory Medicine Case Reports
- Cancer Reports
- International Journal of General Medicine
- Frontiers in Oncology
- Discover Oncology
- Therapeutics and Clinical Risk Management
- Journal of Immunology Research
- Photobiomodulation, Photomedicine, and Laser Surgery
- Medical Science Monitor
- Medicine<sup>®</sup>
- Current Molecular Medicine
- Case Reports in Infectious Diseases
- Medical Reports
- The Journal of Pediatrics
- Medicina
- Heliyon
- Sage Open Medical Case Reports
- Pain Management
- JGH Open
- Case Reports in Endocrinology
- International Medical Case Reports Journal
- Clinical Medicine Insights: Case Reports
- BMJ open
- Clinical Case Reports
- Future Science OA
- American Journal of Case Reports
- Annals of Medicine and Surgery
- Journal of International Medical Research
- Journal of Taibah University Medical Sciences
- Case reports in Oncology
- B.M.J. case reports
- Journal of Clinical Neuroscience
- Journal of the Royal Medical Services
- Jordan Medical Journal

# Conferences Abstracts, Posters, Oral Presentations and Discussants:

1. "Prognostic Factors in Non-Small-Cell Lung Cancer Treated with Chemoimmunotherapy or Chemotherapy: A Real-World Data Study"

A.A. Bani Mostafa, A. Al-Akhras, S. Tashtoush, **S. Hamouri, EP07.05-15. 2023 World Conference on Lung Cancer, September 09-12, 2023, Singapore.** (*Poster*) *Journal of Thoracic Oncology, Volume 18, Issue 11, S564, DOI:* https://doi.org/10.1016/j.itho.2023.09.1058

2. "Impact of Smoking on Survival in NSCLC Patients Treated with Chemoimmunotherapy or Chemotherapy: A Real-world Data Study"

A.A. Bani Mostafa, A. Al-Akhras, S. Tashtoush, **S. Hamouri, EP01.01-19. 2023 World Conference on Lung Cancer, September 09-12, 2023, Singapore.** (*Poster*) *Journal of Thoracic Oncology, Volume 18, Issue 11, S420 - S421, DOI:* <a href="https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jtho.2023.09.757">https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jtho.2023.09.757</a>

- 3. "Langzeit-Überleben nach Manschettenpneumonektomie. Eine Analyse mit 31 Patienten" "Long term survival after sleeve pneumonectomy: analysis of 31 patient" D Herrmann, A Alturki, L A Luta, P Gencheva-Bozhkova, U Starova, S M Hamouri, S Ewig, M Oggiano, E Hecker; 32. Jahrestagung der Deutschen Gesellschaft für Thoraxchirurgie, Regensburg, 20.–22.09.2023 (Oral Presentation)
  Zentralbl Chir 2023: 148(S 01): S97, DOI: 10.1055/s-0043-1771127
- 4. "Predictors of mortality in COVID-19 associated pneumothorax/pneumomediastinum patients without a history of invasive mechanical ventilation: The CoBiF score". Woo, W; Kipkorir, V; Kang, DY; Marza, A; Belletti, A; Hamouri, S; Nashwan, A; Fiorentino, G; Khan, MM; Alhakeem, A; Swed, S; Rafiee, MJ; Kim, W; Moon, DH; Shin, JI; Lee, S. 26<sup>th</sup> Congress of the Asian Pacific Society of Respirology Above and Beyond, 17–20 November 2022, Seoul, Korea (oral presentation).
  RESPIROLOGY, Feb- 2023, v.28, pp.137 138. https://doi.org/10.1111/resp.14433
- 5. Discussant of a submitted manuscript to the "Young Investigators Award Session VIII", 31<sup>st</sup> ESTS meeting, European Conference on General Thoracic Surgery, 02-06 June 2023, Milan, Italy. Manuscript title: "Does the Positron Emission Computed Tomography Decrease the Risk of The Thoracoscopic Lobectomy for Benign Disease? The Propensity Score Matched Cohort Study," presented by Dominika Zielinska (Poland)
- 6. Radiographic Assessment of Lung Edema (RALE) Score in COVID-19 Associated Pneumothorax and Pneumomediastinum"

S. Syaj, S.M. Samrah, **S. Hamouri**, A. Kubbara, R.S. Samrah, B. Khasawneh. **American Thoracic Society 2023 International Conference**, **(oral presentation)**American Journal of Respiratory and Critical Care Medicine 2023;207: A2313, <a href="https://doi.org/10.1164/ajrccm-conference.2023.207.1">https://doi.org/10.1164/ajrccm-conference.2023.207.1</a> MeetingAbstracts.A2313

 "Survival outcomes of pulmonary metastasectomy in advanced melanoma patients: an inverse probability weighted analysis."
 Sebawe Syaj, Marah Akhdar, Osaid Alser, Mohamedraed Elshami, and Shadi Hamouri., 2022 ASCO Annual Meeting, (Poster)

J Clin Oncol 40, 2022 (suppl 16; abstr e21518), DOI: 10.1200/JCO.2022.40.16\_suppl.e21518

8. "Anti-neoplastic drugs for malignant pleural effusion in non-small cell lung cancer: a meta-analysis".

Obada Ehab Ababneh, Sebawe Syaj, Yaman Belal Ahmed, Zaid Hatamleh, Sara Saleh, Alaa Zaitoun, Marah Akhdar, Mohammad Alsaid Ahmad, Raghad Al-shdaifat, and **Shadi Hamouri.**, **2022 ASCO Annual Meeting**, *(Poster)* 

J Clin Oncol 40, 2022 (suppl 16; abstr e21060), DOI: 10.1200/JCO.2022.40.16 suppl.e21060

"Neoadjuvant chemoradiotherapy versus neoadjuvant chemotherapy for stage III-N2M0 non-small cell lung cancer (NSCLC) patients: A population-based study".
 Marah Akhdar, Sebawe Syaj, Osaid Alser, Mohamedraed Elshami, and Shadi Hamouri., 2022 ASCO Annual Meeting, (Oral Presentation)
 J Clin Oncol 40, 2022 (suppl 16; abstr 8503), DOI: 10.1200/JCO.2022.40.16\_suppl.8503

10. "Pathological response to neoadjuvant chemoimmunotherapy in resectable non-small cell lung cancer (NSCLC): a systematic review and meta-analysis."
Sebawe Syaj, Marah Akhdar, Obada Ehab Ababneh, and Shadi Hamouri., 2022 ASCO Annual Meeting, (Poster)
J Clin Oncol 40, 2022 (suppl 16; abstr e20582), DOI: 10.1200/JCO.2022.40.16 suppl.e20582

11. "Extended Resection of Non-small Cell Lung Cancer with Superior Vena Cava Involvement: A Systematic Review and Meta-analysis"
Shadi Hamouri, Sebawe Syaj, Marah Akhdar, Leen Al-Kraimeen, Ra'fat Tawalbeh, Erich Hecker, EP05.03-010, 2022 World Conference on Lung Cancer, Vienna, Austria. (Poster)
Journal of Thoracic Oncology, 17(9), S300, DOI: <a href="https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jtho.2022.07.513">https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jtho.2022.07.513</a>

12. "Efficacy and Safety of Neoadjuvant Chemoimmunotherapy in Resectable Non-small Cell Lung Cancer (NSCLC): a systematic review and meta-analysis". Sebawe Syaj, Marah Akhdar, Obada Ababneh, Shadi Hamouri., EP02.04-008, 2022 World Conference on Lung Cancer, Vienna, Austria. (Poster)
Journal of Thoracic Oncology 17 (9), S235-S236, DOI: <a href="https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jtho.2022.07.393">https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jtho.2022.07.393</a>

13. "Chemoradiotherapy versus Chemotherapy in Neoadjuvant Settings for Stage III-N2M0 Non-Small Cell Lung Cancer (NSCLC) Patients" Marah Akhdar, Sebawe Syaj, Osaid Alser, Mohamedraed Elshami, Shadi Hamouri, EP05.02-012, 2022 World Conference on Lung Cancer, Vienna, Austria. (Poster) Journal of Thoracic Oncology 17 (9), S287-S288, DOI: https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jtho.2022.07.494

14. "Survival Advantage of Pulmonary Metastasectomy in Advanced Melanoma Patients: A Population-Based Study" Sebawe Syaj, Marah Akhdar, Osaid Al-Ser, Mohamedraed Elshami, Shadi Hamouri., EP07.01-025, 2022 World Conference on Lung Cancer, Vienna, Austria. (Poster). Journal of Thoracic Oncology 17 (9), S324, DOI: https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jtho.2022.07.556

15. "The Landscape of Anti-neoplastic Drugs for Malignant Pleural Effusion in Non-small Cell Lung Cancer: A Systematic Review of Clinical Trials"

Obada Ababneh ,Yaman Ahmed, Sebawe Syaj, Zaid Hatamleh, Sara Saleh, Alaa Zaitoun, Marah Akhdar, Mohammad Alsaid Ahmad, Raghad Al-shadiafat, Shadi Hamouri., EP08.02-121, 2022 World Conference on Lung Cancer, Vienna, Austria. (Poster).

Journal of Thoracic Oncology, 17(9), S459-S460, DOI: https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jtho.2022.07.804

16. "Clinical presentation and Prognosis of Pneumothorax/Pneumomediastinum in non-intubated COVID-19 patients: the SFBi score"
W Woo; K. Vincent; BJ. Kim; DH. Moon; L. Sungsoo, The 36<sup>th</sup> European Association for Cardio-Thoracic Surgery (EACTS) Annual Meeting, Milan, Italy 2022. (Poster)

17. "Screening for the Prevalence of EGFR and Alk Mutations in Lung Adenocarcinoma Patients in the Levant Area, a Prospective Analysis"

Tfayli, M. Khalil, A. Mina, H. Rafei, N. Fakhreddin, R. Mahfouz, F. Farhat, S. Hamouri, H. Dbouk, G. Zaatari. European Lung Cancer Conference (ELCC), Geneva, Switzerland, 15-18 April 2015 (Oral Presentation).

Annals of Oncology 26 (Supplement 1): i1–i5, 2015, DOI: https://doi.org/10.1093/annonc/mdv043.05

18. "Screening for the prevalence of EGFR and ALK mutations in lung adenocarcinoma patients in the levant area, a prospective analysis"

Tfayli, H. Rafei, M. Khalil, A. Mina, N. Fakhreddin, R. Mahfouz, F. Farhat, H. Rabee, **S. Hamouri**, H. Dbouk, Z. Salem, N. Saghir, A. Shamseddine, N. Bitar, A. Mougharbil, J. Makarem, W. Daw. *European Cancer Congress* 2015

#### Vienna, Austria (Poster).

European Journal of Cancer, Volume 51, Supplement 3, September 2015, Pages S30-S31, DOI: https://doi.org/10.1016/S0959-8049(16)30099-5

#### 19. "Corpuscular Thymoma, Case Report and review of Literature"

Hiba Wazeer Al Zoubi, Samir Albashir, Najla Aldoud and **Shadi Hamouri**. *XXXth Congress of the International Academy of Pathology 2014 (Poster)* 

Pathology, Volume 46, Supplement 2, 2014, Page S133, https://doi.org/10.1097/01.PAT.0000454552.24512.17

#### 20. "Uterine Intravenous Leiomyomatosis with Pulmonary Spread"

Farah Al-Naimy, Rufaida Alwaqfi, Ismail Matalka, Hussam Telfah, **Shadi Hamouri** and Isam Lataifah. **25th Congress of the Arab Division of the International Academy of Pathology, 5th Conference of the Jordanian Society of Pathologists 2013 (Oral Presentation).**Jordan Medical Journal (2014)

# 21. "Video-assisted thoracoscopy as a standard treatment in parapneumonic empyemas" (Oral Presentation)

Erich Hecker, Holger Hoefken, **Shadi Hamouri**, Katrin Welcker **CHEST 2007: American College of Chest Physicians 73rd Annual Scientific Assembly.** CHEST Vol. 132, Issue 4, Supplement p434; October 2007, DOI: <a href="https://doi.org/10.1378/chest.132.4\_MeetingAbstracts.434b">https://doi.org/10.1378/chest.132.4\_MeetingAbstracts.434b</a>.

# 22. "Prevalence of Helicobacter Pylori in Northern Jordan, Endoscopy Based Study" Bani-Hani KE, Hamouri SM

Presented at The First Annual Conference of The Faculty of Medicine (15th Annual Scientific Day) J.U.S.T, Jordan. April 2001.

#### Conferences:

- Powering the Future Cancer Care, Exploring the Intersection of AI, Suregry and Robotics, King Hussein Cancer Center Conference, 15-16<sup>th</sup> November 2024, Amman Jordan. (Moderator: AI & Robotics in Thoracic + ENT Surgery).
- 2. The 25<sup>th</sup> International Jordan Oncology Society Conference 31<sup>st</sup> October to 01<sup>st</sup> November 2024, Amman-Jordan (Moderator and Panelist: Peri-operative Management of Early-Stage Lung Cancer session)
- **3.** The Scientific Forum of the Jordanian Society of Hematology: "Multi-Disciplinary Approach Update", 26<sup>th</sup> October 2024, Amman, Jordan. **(Moderator: Lung Cancer session)**
- **4.** 52 Annual Conference of the Jordanian Society of Surgeons (JSS), 27<sup>th</sup> Conference of Pan Arab Association of Surgeons (PASS), 2024 Summer Meeting, Mediterranean & Middle Eastern Endoscopic Surgery Association (MMESA), 12<sup>th</sup> Conference of Surgical Specialties/ Ministry of Health (MOH), 24-26 October 2024, Amman, Jordan.
- **5.** Jordanian Therapeutic Nutrition Conference and Exhibition 2024 "Insulin Resistance, Treatment Strategies and Comprehensive Health Management", 17-18 October 2024, Amman, Jordan. (Conference Patron)
- **6.** Research-Con, Empowering Education Post-War, IFMSA Jordan, Amman, 27 July 2024. **(Conference Patron)**
- 7. 32<sup>nd</sup> ESTS meeting, European Conference on General Thoracic Surgery, 26-28 May 2024, Barcelona, Spain. Team Captain of the Asia Team for the Postgraduate Symposium Competition.
- **8.** The 24<sup>th</sup> International Congress of Jordan Oncology Society, Organized by the Jordan Oncology Society, 09-11 May 2024. (**Moderator: Lung Cancer session**)
- The 2nd Annual Medical Research Conference "Starting a Research Project in Medicine, Biostatistics, and Software Programs.", 14-15 February 2024, Faculty of Medicine, Al-Balqa Applied University, Al-Salt, Jordan. (Conference chair)
- **10.** "Interdisciplinary World Health Congress on Post-Pandemic Readiness" Transformation-Innovation-Education, 5-8 February 2024, Casablanca, Morocco.
- **11.** 23<sup>rd</sup> International Congress of The Jordanian Society of Gastroenterology and Hepatology, 16-18 November 2023, Amman, Jordan.
- **12.** The 51<sup>st</sup> Annual Conference of the Jordanian Society of Surgeons (JSS) & The 11<sup>th</sup> Conference of Surgical Specialty Ministry of Health." Emerging Problems and Solutions in Evolving Surgical Practice", 26-28 October 2023, Amman, Jordan
- **13.** The 3rd Jordanian Women Physicians Conference in Collaboration with International Institutions, 26-27 October 2023, Amman, Jordan.
- **14.** The 23rd International Conference of Jordan Oncology Society" "Challenges and Updates in Oncology", 12-14 October 2023, Amman, Jordan (Moderator: Lung Cancer Session)
- **15.** First Medical Students Conference in Jordan (MSC-JO) in collaboration with JAPA Academy Journal, 10-12 September 2023, Amman, Jordan.
- **16.** 31st ESTS meeting, European Conference on General Thoracic Surgery, 02-06 June 2023, Milan, Italy. (**Discussant**)
- **17.** 2023 Physician Scientist Summit, 04.05.2023, Amman Jordan.
- **18.** 10<sup>th</sup> International Conference of the Royal Medical Services, "Global Challenges and Sustainable Development in Health", 06-09.03.2023, Dead Sea, Jordan (Moderator of the Thoracic Surgery Session)
- **19.** The Middle East (ME) Lung Cancer (LC) Focus Group 1<sup>st</sup> meeting, "The journey of a lung cancer patient in the Middle East", 28.02.2023 **(Panelist)**
- **20.** Al-Salt 3<sup>rd</sup> Medical Conference "*Together for a Complete Health Care System*", 10.02.2023, Al-Salt, Jordan.
- **21.** Developing Innovative Medical Law and Ethics Curriculum, Al-Yarmouk University, Faculty of Medicine, November 2022 **(Panelist)**
- **22.** The 19<sup>th</sup> Conference of the Jordanian Society of Gastroenterology and Hepatology, The 9<sup>th</sup> Congress of the African Middle East Association of Gastroenterology, JSGH/AMAGE 2022, November 2022.
- **23.** The 1<sup>st</sup> Jordanian International Emergency Medicine Conference, "Hand by Hand for Universal Emergency Care", November 2022

- **24.** The Future of Medical Education & Practice, Washington, DC Conference: The First Steps in Transforming Medical Education September 16<sup>th</sup> & 17<sup>th</sup>, 2022, **(Panelist).**
- **25.** 2022 World Conference on Lung Cancer, International Association for the Study of Lung Cancer (IASLC), August 6-9, 2022, Vienna, Austria.
- **26.** 30<sup>th</sup> ESTS meeting, European Conference on General Thoracic Surgery, 19 21 June 2022, The Hague, The Netherland.
- **27.** 5<sup>th</sup> Scientific Research Day of The Faculty of Graduate Studies at Jordan University of Science and Technology, 01.06.2022, Irbid, Jordan.
- **28.** International Conference on Quality Measurement in Health Professions Education "Revisiting the Metrics". 25-27 February 2022, Ajman, UAE.
- **29.** 17<sup>th</sup> Congress of the Middle East Society for Organ Transplantation (MESOT 2021), 03 05 September 2021, Amman, Jordan.
- **30.** Evolution of the Jordanian Economy over 100 years, 30-31 August 2021, Jordan University of Science and Technology in collaboration with Ministry of Culture.
- **31.** 14<sup>th</sup> Annual Masters Conference of Minimally Invasive Thoracic Surgery, 14-15 October 2021, Duke University School of Medicine, USA
- **32.** 2nd ESTS virtual congress, 29th European Conference on General Thoracic Surgery, 20-22 June 2021.
- 33. AATS International Thoracic Surgical Oncology Summit, 16-17 October 2020, USA
- **34.** 1st ESTS virtual congress, 28th Meeting of the European Society of Thoracic Surgeons, 2-3 October 2020.
- **35.** 13<sup>th</sup> Annual Masters Conference of Minimally Invasive Thoracic Surgery, 25 September 2020, Duke University School of Medicine, USA.
- **36.** American College of Surgeons (ACS) Clinical Congress, "The Best Surgical Education", 27–31 October 2019, San Francisco, CA, USA.
- **37.** The 4<sup>th</sup> Jordanian Annual Surgical Clinical Congress, Guidelines in Surgical Practice, Overview, Barriers for Implementation and Liability, American College of surgeons, Jordan Chapter,13-14 September 2019, Amman, Jordan
- **38.** 27<sup>th</sup> European Conference on General Thoracic Surgery, 9 12 June 2019 Dublin, Ireland.
- **39.** King Hussein Cancer Center Surgical Oncology Conference, 12-13 April 2019, Amman, Jordan
- **40.** 32<sup>nd</sup> Annual Meeting of the European Association for Cardio-Thoracic Surgery,18 -20 October 2018, Milan, Italy.
- **41.** The 3<sup>rd</sup> Jordanian Annual Surgical Clinical Congress, Optimal Surgical Education for Better Care, American College of Surgeons, Jordan Chapter, 13-14 September 2018, Amman, Jordan.
- **42.** 26<sup>th</sup> Meeting of the European Society of Thoracic Surgeons, 27- 30 May 2018, Ljubljana, Slovenia.
- **43.** 25<sup>th</sup> European Conference on General Thoracic Surgery, 28 31 May 2017, Innsbruck, Austria.
- **44.** The 9<sup>th</sup> Scientific Conference "Just to Adjust Your Health: Time to Give Back to the Community", 18-19 October 2017.
- **45.** The 2<sup>nd</sup> Jordanian Annual Surgical Clinical Congress, Optimal Surgical Education for Better Care, American College of Surgeons, Jordan Chapter, 07-08 September 2017, Amman, Jordan.
- 46. 47th World Congress of Surgery WCS, 13-17 August 2017, Basel, Switzerland
- 47. 24th European Conference on General Thoracic Surgery, May 29 June 1, 2016, Naples, Italy.
- **48.** The 1st Jordanian Annual Surgical Clinical Congress, Optimal Surgical Education for Better Care, American College of Surgeons, Jordan Chapter, 05-08 May 2016, Amman, Jordan.
- **49.** 8<sup>th</sup> International Medical Conference, "Continuous Medical Education: Fostering the Young Generation", 14-16 April 2016, Jordan University of Science and Technology, Jordan.
- **50.** The 2<sup>nd</sup> International Conference of the Arab Association of Cardiothoracic and Vascular Surgery, The 2<sup>nd</sup> International Conference of the Jordanian Association of Cardiac Surgeons, The 3<sup>rd</sup> Jurisprudence Medical Conference, 6-7 April 2016.
- **51.** International Society for Minimally Invasive Cardiothoracic Surgery ISMIC 2015 annual meeting, 3-6 June 2015, Berlin, Germany.
- **52.** 23<sup>rd</sup> European Conference on General Thoracic Surgery, May 31 June 3, 2015, Lisbon, Portugal.
- **53.** 22<sup>nd</sup> European Conference on General Thoracic Surgery 15 18 June 2014. Copenhagen, Denmark.
- **54.** 21st European Conference on General Thoracic Surgery 26th- 29th May 2013, Birmingham, UK.
- **55.** The 25<sup>th</sup> Annual Congress of the Arab Division of the International Academy of Pathology, The 5<sup>th</sup> International Conference of the Jordanian Society of Pathologists," *moderator of lung cancer*

- classification session", 7-9 November 2013, Amman-Jordan.
- **56.** The 1<sup>st</sup> Conference of IFMSA-Jo JUSTLC, Organ Donation and Transplantation, 24-25 November 2012.
- 57. 20th European Conference on General Thoracic Surgery. 10-13 June 2012, Essen, Germany.
- **58.** Tracheal Surgery Symposium 30- years' experience, EvK Herne-Eickel, Germany, 10 December 2011.
- **59.** 19th European Conference on General Thoracic Surgery. 05-08 June 2011, Marseille, France.
- **60.** 18<sup>th</sup> European Conference on General Thoracic Surgery. May 30 June 2, 2010, Valladolid, Spain.
- **61.** Joint Annual Meeting of the German, Austrian and Swiss Society of Thoracic Surgery 07-09 October 2010, Vienna (Austria).
- **62.** 17<sup>th</sup> European Conference on General Thoracic Surgery. 31 May 3 June 2009, Krakow, Poland.
- **63.** 17<sup>th</sup> Annual Meeting of the German Society of Thoracic Surgery, 11 -13 September 2008, Bremen, Germany.
- **64.** 16<sup>th</sup> European Conference on General Thoracic Surgery. 08-11 June 2008, Bologna, Italy.
- **65.** The 125<sup>th</sup> Congress of the German Society for Surgery, 22-25 April 2008, Berlin, Germany
- **66.** The 124<sup>th</sup> Congress of the German Society for Surgery, 01-04 May 2007 Munich, Germany.

#### Invited Talks:

- 1. Lobar vs Sub-lobar resection in Early-Stage NSCLC. The 25<sup>th</sup> International Jordan Oncology Society Conference 31<sup>st</sup> October to 01<sup>st</sup> November 2024, Amman-Jordan
- 2. "Update on Lung Cancer Screening" 52 Annual Conference of the Jordanian Society of Surgeons (JSS), 27<sup>th</sup> Conference of Pan Arab Association od Surgeouns (PASS), 2024 Summer Meeting, Mediterranean & Middle Eastern Endoscopic Suregry Association (MMESA), 12<sup>th</sup> Conference of Surgical Specialities/ Ministry of Health (MOH), 24-26 October 2024, Amman, Jordan.
- **3.** "Assessment of Operability and Resectability of NSCLC", Stage to Cure, Jordanian Society of Hematology, Jordan Medical Association, 30<sup>th</sup> September 2024, Amman, Jordan
- 4. "Challenges and Opportunities of Medical Education in the MENA region".
  Interdisciplinary World Health Congress on Post-Pandemic Readiness" Transformation-Innovation-Education, 5-8 February 2024, Casablanca, Morocco.
- 5. "Benign Strictures of the Esophagus: Surgical vs. Endoscopic Management", 23<sup>rd</sup> International Congress of The Jordanian Society of Gastroenterology and Hepatology, 16-18 November 2023, Amman, Jordan.
- **6.** "Surgical Management of Stage III NSCLC (Controversies)", The 51<sup>st</sup> Annual Conference of the Jordanian Society of Surgeons (JSS) & The 11<sup>th</sup> Conference of Surgical Specialty Ministry of Health." Emerging Problems and Solutions in Evolving Surgical Practice, 26-28 October 2023, Amman, Jordan.
- 7. "Update in Lung Cancer Screening", The 3rd Jordanian Women Physicians Conference in Collaboration with International Institutions, 26-27 October 2023, Amman, Jordan.
- **8. "Screening of Lung Cancer"**, Al-Salt 3<sup>rd</sup> Medical Conference, 10.02.2023, Al-Salt, Jordan
- **9. Precise Sub-lobar Pulmonary Resection for Small Pulmonary Nodules**", The 18th International Jordanian Oncology Conference, 20-21 February 2020.
- **10. "Surgical Decision-Making in Thymoma and Myasthenia Gravis".** The 4<sup>th</sup> Jordanian Annual Surgical Clinical Congress, American College of surgeons/ Jordan Chapter, Amman-Jordan 13-14 September 2019.
- **11. "Surgical Treatment of Small Cell Lung Cancer".** King Hussein Cancer Center Surgical Oncology Conference, 12-13 April 2019.
- **12.** The 3<sup>rd</sup> Jordanian Annual Surgical Clinical Congress, American College of surgeons/ Jordan Chapter, Amman-Jordan 13-14 September 2018.
- **13. "Staging Descriptors of NSCLC".** The 9<sup>th</sup> Scientific Conference "Just to Adjust Your Health: Time to Give Back to the Community", 18-19 October 2017.
- **14. "Upcoming 8th Edition of Staging of Non-Small Cell Lung Cancer"** The 1<sup>st</sup> Jordanian Annual Surgical Clinical Congress, American College of surgeons/ Jordan Chapter, Amman- Jordan 05-08 May 2016.
- **15. "Management of Thoracic War Injuries"**, The International Committee of the Red Cross (ICRC) War Surgery Meeting, 11-13 February 2013.
- **16. "Management of Chest Tube Complication"**, The 125<sup>th</sup> Congress of the German Society for Surgery, 22-25 April 2008, Berlin, Germany
- **17.** "Surgical Option in Small Cell Lung Cancer", Joint Annual Meeting of the German, Austrian and Swiss Society of Thoracic Surgery 07-09 October 2010, Vienna (Austria).
- **18. "NSCLC 7**th **edition of Staging."** The 1st International Medical and Dental Conference, Princess Basma Teaching Hospital, Irbid- Jordan, 1-2 July 2010

## Conferences Organizing and Scientific Committees:

- 1. Conference chair and chair of the organizing committee of the 2<sup>nd</sup> Annual Medical Research Conference "Starting a Research Project in Medicine, Biostatistics, and Software Programs.", 14-15 February 2024, Faculty of Medicine, Al-Balqa Applied University, Al-Salt, Jordan
- 2. Member of the Scientific Committee of the "Interdisciplinary World Health Congress on Post-Pandemic Readiness", 5-8 February 2024, Casablanca, Morocco.
- **3.** Member of the Organizing Committee of the First Medical Students Conference in Jordan (MSC-JO), 10-12 September 2023, Amman, Jordan.
- **4.** Member of the Scientific Committee of the 1<sup>st</sup> International Scientific Conference, July 2023, Amman, Jordan.
- **5.** Chairman of the Scientific Committee of the 5<sup>th</sup> Scientific Research Day of The Faculty of Graduate Studies at Jordan University of Science and Technology, 01.06.2022, Irbid, Jordan.
- **6.** Heart and Lung Transplantations Committee of the 17<sup>th</sup> Congress of the Middle East Society for Organ Transplantation (MESOT 2021), 03 05 September 2021, Amman, Jordan.
- 7. Thoracic surgery section of the 4<sup>th</sup> Jordanian Annual Surgical Clinical Congress, Guidelines in Surgical Practice, Overview, Barriers for Implementation and Liability, American College of surgeons, Jordan Chapter,13-14 September 2019, Amman, Jordan
- **8.** Thoracic surgery section of the 3<sup>rd</sup> Jordanian Annual Surgical Clinical Congress, Optimal Surgical Education for Better Care, American College of Surgeons, Jordan Chapter, 13-14 September 2018, Amman, Jordan.
- **9.** Thoracic surgery section of the 2<sup>nd</sup> Jordanian Annual Surgical Clinical Congress, Optimal Surgical Education for Better Care, American College of Surgeons, Jordan Chapter, 07-08 September 2017, Amman, Jordan.
- **10.** Thoracic surgery section of the 1<sup>st</sup> Jordanian Annual Surgical Clinical Congress, Optimal Surgical Education for Better Care, American College of Surgeons, Jordan Chapter, 05-08 May 2016, Amman, Jordan.
- **11.** The 2<sup>nd</sup> International Conference of the Arab Association of Cardiothoracic and Vascular Surgery, The 2<sup>nd</sup> International Conference of the Jordanian Association of Cardiac Surgeons, The 3<sup>rd</sup> Jurisprudence Medical Conference, 6-7 April 2016.

# Languages:

- Arabic Language: Mother tongue English Language: Excellent, fluently spoken and written.

  German Language (Deutsch): Excellent, fluently spoken and written.